NEWSLETTER :

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT: Sarah Marian

“l am a sophomore from St. Peters, Missouri, and I’'m majoring in history with secondary
education certification! | joined Sigma Sigma Sigma in the fall of 2022, and have since
been very involved in my sorority and PHA. Last year, | was Sigma’s ritual chair, and this : :
year | am the events manager and fundraising chair. In addition, | was a Pi Chi during ‘_ = 7 .' i

fall 2023 primary recruitment. Now, | am the Director of Recruitment for Lindenwood O LINDENWOOD
Panhellenic. | was also recently initiated into Order of Omega, which is the FSL honor STUDENT GOVERNMENT

society.”

CONNECT WITH YOUR COMMUNITY

Lindenwood Library Services #HatNotHate

Crisis Nursery Saint Louis: Volunteer Opportunities

Saint Charles City-County Library: Volunteer Opportunities
First Capitol Lions Club of Saint Charles, MO: Volunteer
Opportunities

Five Acres Animal Shelter: volunteer@fiveacresanimalshelter.org

STUDENT GOVERNMENT




LINDENWOOD STUDENT GOVERNMENT

“There is nothing impossible to they who will try.”

-Alexander The Great

PROFESSOR SPOTLIGHT: Dr. Joseph Steineger |
Dr. Joseph Steineger, the 2022-23 LSG Professor of the Year, is Associate Professor 1 ‘
of Philosophy. He joined the Lindenwood faculty ten years ago in 2014 and teaches \
courses in logic, metaphysics, philosophy of mind, philosophy of religion, and political
philosophy. He is known for his love of philosophy, whether in or out of the
classroom, never missing an opportunity to discuss any philosophical topic. Go ahead
- try him! Whether in his introductory or upper-level classes, or extracurricular
contexts like Philosophy Club or the PPE Reading Group, he’ll explore any
philosophical topic with you at length. He loves being a part of the College of Arts
and Humanities and earned degrees in Political Science and Religious Studies when
he was an undergrad, before realizing that philosophy was more practical than he had
originally been led to believe. Outside of school, Dr. Steineger enjoys hiking,

traveling, listening to music, and staying up late to binge shows and movies that he

mines for more philosophical insights.

STORIES FROM THE ARCHIVES
“Did you know that prior to social media, when students wanted to

voice their displeasure about something at Lindenwood, they would

create anonymous protest newsletters and post them around
campus. There have been several over the years, but the longest T .
lasting one was The Black Squirrel, which protested some of the
conservative policies put in place at Lindenwood during the
1990s.” To view some of the protest papers, you can go to:

https://digitalcommons.lindenwood.edu/underground/
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